
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you may be aware, the Year 6s are working hard to produce our own end of 

year production. The children have decided to produce their own show using a 

range of songs and memories that reflect their time at Abbey Hey.  

 

We would like to invite you all to the production. There are two separate shows on 

Tuesday 16th July at 9:30 am and 6:30 pm.  

 

Due to the numbers in the cohort, comfort and safety, we have to limit the numbers 

of tickets available to the parents and carers to a maximum of two to one 

performance time only.  

 

Please complete the form below and return to your child’s class teacher as soon as 

possible to ensure your tickets for the show time you wish to attend. All children, 

however, will be required to attend both performance times. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

The Year 6 Team 

 

 

Ps. Bring your tissues! 

 

 

 

Name __________________________  

 

 

I would like      1                   2           tickets (circle) for the: 

 

 

9:30 am performance    

 

6:30 pm performance 

 

 

  


